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As a retired law enforcement officer, I do not see a need for this measure as federal 

law and current state law already ensures that firearm dealers comply with safety and 

security protocols. This looks to me like a way to raise money without calling it a tax, 

from law abiding Oregonian's and create more state government overwatch.  This 

does nothing to help protect Oregonian's or ensure that bad actor's cannot get 

weapons from the black market.  


